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Hello, 

 

I have been riding motorcyles for many years and I'm very supportive of this bill as it 

has the potential to be a safety improvement for motorcyclists as I've almost been 

rear ended several times in stop and go traffic, as well as decreasing pollution by 

allowing traffic to keep moving and also for the rider and motorcycle to stay cool in 

hot conditions that can be dangerous in the summer sitting at a standstill on hot 

pavement with full gear on.  I hope that this bill can be passed.  Thank you for your 

consideration. 

 

-Sam Butler 


